
Nicholas Hall - SSD-4986 INCITEC PIVOT Ammonium Nitrate Manufacturing Facility 

  
Dear Sir, 

  

Please include my submission to the above proposal.   

  

I strongly object to the proposal, because after reading the EIS, and learning that the project will have a 

production capacity of 350,000 tonnes per annum, including manufacturing plant, chemical storage tanks 

and product storing facilities, I believe it is located too close to Stockton and Newcastle.  

  

We own a home in Mitchell St Stockton, and we plan to retire there in the next few years. This facility will 

impact on our retirement plans. We will not live in Newcastle if this facility goes ahead -  being so close to 

the CBD. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

  

Catherine & Denys Stedman 

PO Box 2315 

Darwin NT 0801 

0429 677 545 

  

  

From:    "Catherine Stedman" <stedman1@iinet.net.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    9/17/2012 9:07 PM
Subject:   SSD-4986 INCITEC PIVOT Ammonium Nitrate Manufacturing Facility
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